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Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board 

July 20, 2018 

Mr. Tony Jimenez 
Acting Principal Facilities Project Manager 
County of Los Angeles Fire Department 
1320 North Eastern Avenue 
Los Angeles, CA 90063-3294 

CERTIFIED MAIL 
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 
CLAIM NO. 7017 1450 0002 1559 0867 

TERMINATION OF COVERAGE UNDER STATEWIDE GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE 
REQUIREMENTS FOR DISCHARGES TO LAND BY SMALL DOMESTIC WASTEWATER 
TREATMENT SYSTEMS -FIRE STATION NO. 88, 23720 WEST MALIBU ROAD, MALIBU, CA 
(FILE NO. 02-171, ORDER NO. 97-010-DWQ, Cl NO. 8621 , SERIES NO. 013, GEOTRACKER 
GLOBAL ID-100001179) 

Dear Mr. Jimenez: 

Our letter dated August 19, 2003, informed your department that Fire Station No. 88 (Facility) 
located at 23720 West Malibu Road, Malibu is regulated under Order No. 97-010-DWQ, which 
specifies the Waste Discharge Requirements for the onsite wastewater treatment system (OWTS) 
installed at the Facility. 

On July 19, 2018, we received your termination request letter stating that the wastewater 
generated from the Facility had been connected to a sewer line and delivered to the Malibu Civic 
Center Wastewater Treatment Facility since May 31, 2018. Since no more wastewater discharge 
to the OWTS of the Facility is anticipated, the coverage under Order No. 97-010-DWQ, File No. 
02-171, and Cl-8621 is no longer needed, and therefore is hereby terminated. 

If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact Dr. Don Tsai at (213) 620-2264 
(don.tsai@waterboards.ca.gov) or the Chief of Groundwater Permitting Unit, Dr. Eric Wu at (213) 
576-6683 (eric.wu@waterboards.ca.gov). 

Sincerely, 

r-..-JOeborah J. Smith 
1v · Executive Officer 

cc. Ms. Reva Feldman, City Manager, City of Malibu 
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